
Keble Prep

26th March 2021

Years 1 and 2 Boys

Dear Parents

As part of our increase in our sporting provision for the boys we have forged links with
Danny Bailey, a high level coach involved with elite football with links to many premiership
academies. We have been working with Danny and his academy coaches for the past few
years with great success. We will be running after school football clubs for boys on a
Tuesday after school.

The Year 1 & 2 session will take place each Tuesday from 15.30 until 16.30. The sessions
will run on the court. The cost of the club will be £6 per boy, per session, over 9 weeks.

If you would like your son to take part in the sessions then please pay £54.00 to the school
account - please use the reference ‘Danny Bailey’ with your ‘son’s name’ and we will take
the register from the payments.

The first session will start on Tuesday 4th May and will run until Tuesday 6th July, inclusive
(there will be no session on the 1st June due to half term). Boys will need to bring their P.E.
kit, trainers, shin-pads and a drink. Boys may also need to bring warm clothing such as
school tracksuits and black hats and gloves if the weather is cold.

This is a fantastic opportunity for the boys to develop their skills further and to be coached by
someone with such good links to the professional academy set up. We look forward to
seeing your son develop his skills further and achieve his potential on the football field.

Please make payment to the school account by Friday 30th April 2021.

Many thanks

Mr S. Turner
Head of Games


